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As documentation of the excessive drilling expense that has already been created by improper
Rhodes Pool waterflooding practices, the cost, to date, of drilling the C.T. Bates No. 4 (just to a
depth of 2602' RKB), has been $242,595.

Very truly yours,

DOYLE HARTMAN, Oil Operator
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Doyle Hartman
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Enclosure

cc: Vince Balderaz, Lead Oil & Gas Inspector
Bureau of Land Management
Hobbs Inspection Office
414 W. Texas
Hobbs, NM 88240

Lori Wrotenbery, Director

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
2040 S. Pacheco

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Chris Williams, District I Supervisor
NMOCD

P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88241

Dr. Dennis W. Powers, WHIPP Consulting Geologist
HC 12

Box 87

Anthony, TX 79821

Dr. Matthew Silva
Environmental Evaluation Group
7007 Wyoming Blvd., Suite F-2
Albuquerque, NM 87102



